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of all levels and the press have done little or nothing to rouse the interest of
the unemployed graduates to entrepreneurship; existing entrepreneurs of this class
often suffer severe capital issues, which discourages intending entrepreneurs,
other unemployed graduates, as the government only aids those who have ‘people in
Government House(s) and other high class offices’. It maintains (recommends) that
the best way for the government to rouse their interest to entrepreneurship is to
drop lip-service and practically mobilise and support jobless youths to become
self-employed and thus become automatically detached from all forms of social
ills, having taking to it as an alternative. Then, the Press takes it up from
there by making entrepreneurship a splash to the unemployed graduates and the
general masses. The study is anchored on the psychological or entrepreneurial
trait school and the managerial skills school cum the economic development theory.
This study concludes that until the government and the press turn a new leave and
practically and actively begin to rouse the interest of the unemployed graduates
to entrepreneurship, as a practical alternative, unemployment would continue to
increase alarmingly, with its devastating menace. The non-participant observation,
oral interview and intuition are the primary sources employed, while closely
related literature formed the secondary sources.
Death and the Textile Industry in Nigeria Elisha P Renne 2020-11-23 This book
draws upon thinking about the work of the dead in the context of
deindustrialization—specifically, the decline of the textile industry in Kaduna,
Nigeria—and its consequences for deceased workers’ families. The author shows how
the dead work in various ways for Christians and Muslims who worked in KTL mill in
Kaduna, not only for their families who still hope to receive termination
remittances, but also as connections to extended family members in other parts of
Nigeria and as claims to land and houses in Kaduna. Building upon their actions as
a way of thinking about the ways that the dead work for the living, the author
focuses on three major themes. The first considers the growth of the city of
Kaduna as a colonial construct which, as the capital of the Protectorate of
Northern Nigeria, was organized by neighborhoods, by public cemeteries, and by
industrial areas. The second theme examines the establishment of textile mills in
the industrial area and new ways of thinking about work and labor organization,
time regimens, and health, particularly occupational ailments documented in mill
clinic records. The third theme discusses the consequences of KTL mill workers’
deaths for the lives of their widows and children. This book will be of interest
to scholars of African studies, development studies, anthropology of work, and the
history of industrialization.
Essays on Language in Societal Transformation Tunde Opeibi 2015-01-30 This paper
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Four Decades in the Study of Nigerian Languages and Linguistics Ndimele, Ozomekuri 2019-03-31 This volume is produced in commemoration of the official
retirement of Professor Kay Williamson from the Department of Linguistics and
Communication Studies, University of Port Harcourt, Nigeria. The contributing
essayists cover five main generations of Nigerian linguists. The collection is
divided into six sections: Language, history and Society; Applied Linguistics and
Orthography Design; Gender and Communication Studies; Stylistics and Literature;
Pragmatics, Discourse Analysis and Translation; and Formal Linguistics. Some of
the contributors include: Ayo Bamgbose, Okon Essie, Ben Elugbe, P.A. Nwachukwu,
E.N. Emenanjo, P. Anagbogu, Chinyere Ohiri-Aniche, O.M. Ndimele, O.G. Harry, Levi
Igwe, C.U. Omego, O. Ojukwu, A.U. Weje, O.N. Anyanwu and A. Idafuro.
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The Place of Government and the Press in rousing unemployed Graduates’ interest to
Entrepreneurship Odey Robert 2017-03-16 Seminar paper from the year 2017 in the
subject Business economics - Business Management, Corporate Governance, grade:
A.1, , language: English, abstract: The failure of both the government and the
press in their supposed responsibilities to rouse the teeming populated unemployed
graduates to entrepreneurship is the paramount reason for the current high rates
of crimes, social vices and violence as the products of high unemployment in
Nigeria. Nigerian graduates, especially those from the lower class, the poor, are
now treated like nonentities that are stack illiterates. These underlying problems
ground this study. The study is aimed at exploring the extent to which government
and the press have roused the interest of Nigerian youths, particularly the
unemployed graduates, to entrepreneurship. The study reveals that: the government
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generally lends support to the arguments advanced by Awonusi (1989, 1990, 2004)
and others in favour of an endornormative as opposed to an exonormative standard
for English pronunciation in Nigeria. They include the fact that the existing,
exonormative standard, British Received Pronunciation (RP), has undergone and is
still undergoing changes in its homeland, and is not homogeneous. The heightened
social mobility of today’s world perhaps works against the demarcation and
homogenization of language varieties, and this is all the more true of the
varieties or lects that have been proposed for Nigerian English when these are
related, more or less explicitly, to educational attainment. Major attention is
given in the paper to a schema of basilect, mesolect, and acrolect presented by
Ugorji (2010), with a focus on his account of vowels and his presentation of a
mechanism derived from optimality theory for evaluating vowels in contention. The
basilect and the mesolect are found to be so close to each other that they might
be combined. There would then be just two varieties. In contrast, the acrolect is
close to British RP, albeit with many variants due to the conflict of two
standardising forces, i.e. British RP and the basilect-mesolect. The vowel system
of an officially adopted endonormative standard – ‘Nigerian RP’ – would mainly be
the same as that of British RP, but the optimality mechanism could be employed to
give preference to some of the Nigerian variants for inclusion in it.
Teachers Talk About What's Important:Papers from 2012 International Teacher
Education Dialogue Conference Jake Madden 2013 This book is based on selected
papers presented at the 2012 Teacher Education Dialogue staged in Coffs Harbour,
Australia. The theme was "Innovation and New Ideas in Teaching and Teacher
Education." With this theme in mind, chapter authors present various innovations
and new ideas in teaching, teacher education and schooling related matters.
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Bring Back Our Girls Joe Parkinson 2021-03-02 A 2021 Daily Telegraph Book of the
Year 'Had me gripped from the outset' Fergal Keane 'Everyone should read the
testimonies of the Chibok girls who survived the capture' Malala In the spring of
2014, an American hip hop producer unwittingly triggered an online hurricane with
a quickly thumbed tweet featuring a four-word demand: #BringBackOurGirls. The
hashtag called for the release of 276 Nigerian schoolgirls who’d been kidnapped by
a little-known Islamic terrorist sect called Boko Haram. Within hours, the
campaign had been joined by millions, including some of the world's most
recognizable people: Oprah Winfrey, Pope Francis, David Cameron, Kim Kardashian
and Michelle Obama. Their tweets launched an army of would-be liberators –
American soldiers and drones, Swiss diplomats, spies and glory hunters – into an
obscure conflict in a remote part of Nigeria that had barely begun to use the
internet. But when hostage talks and military intervention failed, the schoolgirls
were forced to take survival into their own hands. As the days in captivity
dragged into years, they became witnesses, and often victims, of unspeakable
brutality that they chronicled in secret diaries. Many of the girls were
Christians who refused to take the one easier path offered to them – converting
their captors' extremist creed. Bring Back Our Girls is an urgent and engrossing
work of investigative journalism that unfolds across four continents, from the
remote forests of northern Nigeria to the White House; from Khartoum safe houses
to gilded hotel lobbies in the Swiss Alps. It plumbs the promise and peril of an
era whose politics are fuelled by the power of hashtag advocacy – and at its
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centre stand some exceptionally courageous and resourceful young women.
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Challenges and Prospects in African Education Systems Soji Oni 2013-11-14
Challenges and Prospects in African Education System: The general idea this book
is trying to disseminate is to inform readers about the compelling challenges and
prospects in African system of education. As we all know, when issues of Africa
educational system is raised, the first set of thoughts that come to mind is
decline in standard, deterioration of facilities, examination malpractices, cult
crises or school-based violence, shortage of teachers, underqualified teachers,
and poor teachers performance, which results in poor learning standards, lack of
classroom discipline that is exacerbated by insufficient resources and inadequate
infrastructure, failure of appropriate inspection and monitoring, and confusion
caused by changing curricula without proper communication and training. All these
have led to massive demoralization and disillusionment among teachers and a
negative and worsening perception of African system of education. This, therefore,
calls for in-depth analysis aimed at tutoring every stakeholder in education on
how their action and inactions have individually and collectively contributed to
the collapsing state of education in Africa. However, the prospect is that Africas
recovery and sustainable development can only be guaranteed through expansion and
sustenance of both quantitative and qualitativeof the continents stock of human
capital through education. In order for education to realize its key role in
development, it must be provided to the younger segments of African society as
quickly as human and financial resources permit, with the ultimate goal of
developing a comprehensive, meaningful and sustainable system of education at all
levels and for all age groups. This is the message that this book puts across in
the six knitted sections.
Tell 2007
Management in Nigeria 1986
WAEC in Review Benjamin Freeman Jr. 2014-11-07 WAEC in Review is a practical
intervention strategy in transforming the weakening educational system of Liberia
where academic excellence is unceasingly diminishing. LIPACE Pilot Study Guide is
not only a landmark achievement in the educational history of Liberia but a
remarkable strive towards the proper preparation of Liberian students for future
diets of the WAEC exam. As a member of the National Committee of the West African
Examinations Council and a Stakeholder in the Liberian Education System, I wish to
recommend the use of this study guide to adequately prepare each and every
Liberian student for future examinations thereby setting the stage for an easy
transition to the emerging West African Senior Secondary Examinations (WASSCE). I
am explicitly confident that you will definitely find your journey through this
guide very rewarding as you prepare to sit the next WAEC Exam.—David S. Massaquoi,
Sr., director of Education, The Salvation Army–Liberia Command Education
Secretariat Our students sit the exam in constant fear of proctors and
supervisors. They know nothing about the exam and its structure and this fear lead
to them failing massively. We need to build the confidence level of our students
and help them to study hard and understand the roles of proctors and supervisors
to stop the intimidation during the exam. Thanks to LIPACE and the “Turning the
Tide” project, we have helped our students achieved an amazing achievement for the
first time in the history of Gbarpolu County where all senior students
successfully passed the exam.—Lartey Bemah, principal of Bopolu Public School
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(2012-2013), Gbarpolu County, Liberia
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Memory and Peace Francis Anekwe Oborji 2020-11-11 The Latin adage “Si vis pacem,
para bellum” (if you want peace, prepare for war) is usually interpreted as ‘peace
through strength.’ It expresses the idea that being armed and ready to fight in
order to defend oneself is a viable way of keeping the peace. However, the truism
of the adage is expressed by the author who argues for peace and sustainable
development of Africa at large in the light of the Nigerian/Biafra struggle. He
intellectually equips readers with memories of the past lest the mistakes of
history be repeated. The author uses the power of the pen as a weapon mightier
than the sword, to discuss the structures of peace in the African context. He
weighs in a balance, the need for restructuring and the right for selfdetermination; the way to freedom and collective effort towards development. This
volume contains articles that propose potential and functional solutions to the
perennial challenges presently facing Nigeria as a country. Interestingly, the
reflections recommend steps towards cordial reconciliation and the liberating
spirit that would catalyze the restoration of an emerging nation (the Republic of
Biafra). The volume further expands the ongoing ideas and thoughts on a variety of
issues that offer roadmaps to the contextual problems of the indigenous people as
well as the Christian Mission and evangelical witness. Furthermore, the author
goes on to demonstrate that when dialogue is employed, peace makes its way in the
hearts of the citizens, which ushers in the flourishing of good governance and
economic growth. Hence, justice, equity, peace, equal rights and opportunity
become the bedrock upon which every nation-state is supposed to be founded.
Identification Revolution Alan Gelb 2018-01-16 Some 600 million children worldwide
do not legally exist. Without verifiable identification, they—and unregistered
adults—could face serious difficulties in proving their identity, whether to open
a bank account, purchase a SIM card, or cast a vote. Lack of identification is a
barrier to full economic and social inclusion. Recent advances in the reach and
technological sophistication of identification systems have been nothing less than
revolutionary. Since 2000, over 60 developing countries have established national
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ID programs. Digital technology, particularly biometrics such as fingerprints and
iris scans, has dramatically expanded the capabilities of these programs.
Individuals can now be uniquely identified and reliably authenticated against
their claimed identities. By enabling governments to work more effectively and
transparently, identification is becoming a tool for accelerating development
progress. Not only is provision of legal identity for all a target under the
Sustainable Development Goals, but this book shows how it is also central to
achieving numerous other SDG targets. Yet, challenges remain. Identification
systems can fail to include the poor, leaving them still unable to exercise their
rights, access essential services, or fully participate in political and economic
life. The possible erosion of privacy and the misuse of personal data, especially
in countries that lack data privacy laws or the capacity to enforce them, is
another challenge. Yet another is ensuring that investments in identification
systems deliver a development payoff. There are all too many examples where large
expenditures—sometimes supported by donor governments or agencies—appear to have
had little impact. Identification Revolution: Can Digital ID be Harnessed for
Development? offers a balanced perspective on this new area, covering both the
benefits and the risks of the identification revolution, as well as pinpointing
opportunities to mitigate those risks.
Daily Graphic Yaw Boadu-Ayeboafoh 2005-10-07
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The West African Examinations Council (1952-2002) Francis Agbodeka 2002 Gle, a
chief priest, abandons his role as custodian and defender of age-old customs to
fight voluntarily on the side of the British in the Second World War. When the war
ends, Gle and his fellow African soldiers do not receive their promised rewards.
But they do not return peacefully to their homesteads or reassume their
traditional values. Politicised by their role in the foreign conflicts they join
together and march in protest to present a petition to the Governor of the Gold
Coast (now Ghana), in an act of self-determination. The colonial forces respond
with fire; soldiers are shot dead. The angry protesters descend into Accra and
loot the shops, in what became the famous looting of 28 February 1948, and would
mark the beginning of Ghana's fight for independence from Britain.
Resources in education 1988-08
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